
Greetings from the Capital Area Speech-Language-Hearing 
Association (CASHA) 

We are announcing our call for applications for our 2024 graduate scholarship.  

This scholarship is awarded to a student member of CASHA who is enrolled full time in a 
graduate program in a Speech-Language Pathology, Audiology, or Communication Sciences and 
Disorders program in the fall of 2024. Students must have a home address in the capital district, 
OR be enrolled at a College or University in a county served by CASHA (Albany, Clinton, 
Columbia, Greene, Essex, Fulton, Montgomery, Rensselaer, Saratoga, Schenectady, Schoharie, 
Warren, or Washington). The monetary awards have ranged from $500 to $1,500, depending 
upon the number of winning applicants.  Winners will be notified by mid-April, and the awards 
will be presented during a CASHA event later in the Spring. 

The application must be submitted via Google Form, found here:  

https://forms.gle/YEJMqvTZeTAGQD6P6 

Please distribute or forward the attached announcement flyer to those concerned.  

Thank you for your cooperation, 

Rachel Jones, CASHA Awards Chair 

https://forms.gle/YEJMqvTZeTAGQD6P6

